
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday, 05 November 2021 

Hello Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to a new half term.  

Unfortunately with Covid 19 cases on the rise around the County, HCC has issued new 

guidance which was sent out yesterday by email to all parents about additional measures 

being put in place in schools. All parents must: 

1. Wear a face covering when entering the school (please note School 

office is still closed) and we are asking parents to wear face 

coverings when dropping off and picking up their children.  This 

will help to keep all families and staff safe. 

2. Parents must stay behind the yellow lines when dropping off their 

children (if you need to communicate with the class teacher this 

should be done through email or phone call). 

If a child has any symptoms of Covid 19 they must have a PCR test (not a lateral flow test) and 

stay at home until they have a negative result. 

Please ensure your child has suitable outdoor clothing eg, winter coat, hat, gloves and scarf as 

the weather starts getting colder. 

Nursery Parents—Apply now  for a Reception place to start in September 2022.  15 January 
2022 is the deadline for applications. 

We’ve had a beautiful day for our sponsored Welly Walk—Sponsor money to be in 

by Friday 19th November. Thank you to our kitchen staff who made the children 

some great bonfire night cakes today.  

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/actweb/education/admissions/landingpagehandoff.cfm
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Year 6 star learner is 

Zimchi . Although she is a 

quiet member of the class, 

her learning is always a 

pleasure to read. She works 

consistently well 

throughout the curriculum. 

She also perseveres when 

the learning is challenging. 

Hayden is Star Learner for his 

excellent piece of writing and 

being a good friend 

Sophie is our Star Learner 

this week for speeding up! 

She has been using a sand 

timer independently and 

setting herself targets in 

order to complete all her 

learning on time! 

Lilly is new to our school but  is our Star Learner this 
week for settling in to our Reception class really well. 
We are very proud of her.   

Jayden has had a fabulous week. Not 

only he has been very settled and 

sensible, but he has also been very 

focussed in lessons and took pride in 

the work he did. Keep up this fantastic 

attitude, Jayden!  

Alfie is our Star Learner this week 

for his excellent choices and for 

how he has communicated with 

his peers. We are very proud of 

Alfie.  
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we will 

be focusing on a different 

role model each week 

using our beautiful new 

‘Little People, Big Dreams’ 

books in the library.  So 

our  OUTSTANDING 

PERSON OF THE WEEK for 

8th November is:  

Anne Frank 

Anne Frank and her 

family hid in a secret 

annex during World 

War 2 where Anne 

wrote her famous 

diary. Anne’s father 

found her diary and 

got it published to 

share her story  

OUTSTANDING PERSON OF THE WEEK 
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Barnwell are restarting their Roller Skating sessions from 

today: 
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Featherstone Wood Primary School 
Featherston Road, Stevenage, Herts. SG2 9PP 
Tel: 01438 235550  

Featherstone Wood Calendar 

Friday, 05 November 2021 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

8 9 10 11 12 

15 16 17 18 19 

22 23 24 25 26 

29 30 1 2 3 Swimming 

Years 4&6 

Reception 

Screening 

November 2021 

Swimming 

Years 4&6 

Swimming 

Years 4&6 

Swimming 

Years 4&6 

 Inset Day 

Occasional 

Day 

December 2021 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

6 7 8 9 10 

13 14 15 16 17 

20 21 22 23 24 School 

Finishes 


